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WASTE MANAGEMENT 

November 12, 2019 at 6 P.M. 

City of Richmond 

Chief Administrative Officer 

900 E. Broad Street, Room 200 

Richmond, Virginia 23219 

Attn: Chief Administrative Officer 

Dear Chief Administrative Officer: 
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WASTE MANAGEMENT 

Waste Management of Virginia, Inc. 

3520 N Hopkins Rd, 

Richmond, VA 23224 

Waste Management of Virginia, Inc. (Waste Management or WMVA) is pleased to provide this response 

to RFP Ordinance No. 2019-291 for the Management of the City's Hopkins Road Transfer Station, and 

East Richmond Road Convenience Center. We have been Richmond's partner in providing the services 

at the Hopkins Road Transfer Station for more than 19 years and have established a solid foundation to 

move foiward with you into the future. As you may know, we worked together to design and construct the 

current facilities, so we are uniquely qualified to operate them and provide the outstanding level of service 

that you have come to expect. 

We have prepared our response to your Request for Proposal in accordance with the requirements and 

trust that our response demonstrates that we are your clear choice. 

Waste Management is the leading provider of environmental services in North America. We operate our 

local facilities with local people who know the market and its needs, but we are also able to bring the 

Company's national resources into service as needed. Accordingly, the local business unit responding to 

this solicitation is: 

Firm's Name 

Firm's Address 

Waste Management of Virginia, Inc. 

1405 Gordon Ave., Richmond, VA 23224 

Contact Name & Telephone Number Rob Clendenin, 757-558-6149 

Fax Number & E-mail Address 757-485-4617, rclenden@wm.com

We look foiward to your feedback, and if you have any questions or need clarification regarding our 

proposal or the information provided, please do not hesitate to contact me. I will be the primary and day­

to-day contact for your staff. You may reach me at rclenden@wm.com or (757) 558-6149. 

Sincerely, 

Rob Clendenin, Public Sector Solutions 

(757) 558-6149, rclenden@wm.com
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